
You're Invited to a Joyful Holiday Caroling 

Gathering! 

Dear Friends and Family, 

We are thrilled to invite you to join us for a delightful evening of caroling and holiday cheer! 

When: December 15th, 2023, at 6:00 PM 

Where: Our home at 123 Merry Lane, Hometown 

What to Bring: Your favorite holiday treats and a festive spirit! 

Let's spread joy and warmth through music and laughter as we carol around the neighborhood. 

Please RSVP by December 10th to let us know if you can join the fun! 

Wishing you all the joy the season brings! 

Warm regards, 

Your Hosts 


